FS to visit Huizhou

The Financial Secretary, Mr Paul Chan, will visit Huizhou tomorrow
(September 13). Huizhou is one of the cities of the Guangdong-Hong Kong-
Macao Greater Bay Area.

Mr Chan will meet with senior government officials of the Huizhou
Municipal Government and visit innovation and technology enterprises in
Huizhou. He will return to Hong Kong in the evening on the same day.

During his absence, the Secretary for Financial Services and the
Treasury, Mr James Lau, will act as Financial Secretary.
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